COPY.
TLlopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

31st January, 1927.

Dear Sir,
I have to acknowledge the receipt of your

Se marconigram of the 28th instant, intimating that

arrangements have been made for the case of the

Motorship "KOSMOS I" to receive attention at New
; Orleans this week, and that you will cable this
Office as soon as the necessary particulars have
been received, and in the circumstances your further

advices in the matter are awaited in due course.

I am, Dear S8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classificntion Committee.

James French, Esg.,

NEW YORK.
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